UNITED
 PLAYAZ

1038 Howard Street * San Francisco, CA 94103 www.unitedplayaz.org

April 6, 2022

The Honorable Nancy Pelosi

Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi
Speaker of The House

1236 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Madam Speaker,

United Playaz is honored to have been invited to submit a proposal in response to the FY23
Community Project Funding Request. We have attached the following proposal requesting
$2,000,000 to support the project ‘1044 Howard Street Purchase.” Additionally, we have provided
letters in support of our purchase project, as well as an award letter from Community Vision's
Nonprofit Sustainability Initiative in the amount of $750,000 that will also support the acquisition of
the 1044 Howard Street property.

You will find additional information about United Playaz, the 1044 Howard Street project, and our
work and services in San Francisco, specifically in the South of Market neighborhood, at the following
links:

https://communityvisionca.org/mayvor-london-breed-announces-3-3-million-in-funding-to-support-

community-nonprofit-organizations/

https://www.ktvu.com/news/victims-families-call-for-community-action-to-stop-violence

https://sanfrancisco.cbslocal.com/2022/04 /06 /mass-shooting-san-francisco-leaders-rally-end-to-

gun-violence/

https://sanfrancisco.cbslocal.com/2021/12/09/san-franciscos-united-playaz-holding-annual-gun-
buyback-program/

https: //www.ktvu.com/news/san-franciscos-united-playaz-celebrates-silver-anniversary-of-saving-
at-risk-youth

It takes the hood to save the hood!

Sincerely,

Rl

Rudy Corpuz, Jr.
Executive Director

* As a 501(c)3 organization, tax id #20-5005815, all contributions to United Playaz are tax deductible to the
extent allowable by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.
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Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi
San Francisco District Office

90 7* Street, Suite 2-800

San Francisco, CA 94103

RE: Support for United Playaz — Community Project Funding

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the San Francisco Department of Children, Youth, and Their Families (DCYF), | would like to express
my support to United Playaz for the Community Project Funding Grant. United Playaz has been in San Francisco
for 25 years and has been a long-time grantee of DCYF.

Through their dedicated team, United Playaz provides San Francisco children and youth with mentorship, violence
prevention and justice services, as well as a consistent, positive environment for learning and activities in after
school programs. During the COVID-19 Pandemic, United Playaz stepped up to serve as a hub in our Community
Hubs Initiative—a citywide, neighborhood-based strategy to support students with high levels of need in grades
K-12 who utilized distance learning curriculum. Additionally, they provided in-person summer camps and
programs to engage and rebuild positive attitudes towards learning and social/emotional wellness after enduring
an uncertain and difficult pandemic year.

United Playaz truly lives by the principle that “it takes the hood to save the hood,” consistently providing our
community’s children and youth with dependable and trusted spaces. They have only further proved this through
their critical partnership in the Community Hubs Initiative and Summer Learning Program. DCYF is pleased to
support United Playaz for this grant to fund the expansion of their programs.

Sincerely,

s>

Maria Su, Psy.D.
Executive Director
Department of Children, Youth and Their Families

Department of Children, Youth and Their Families
1390 Market Street Suite 900 * San Francisco, CA 94102 * 628-652-7100 * www.dcyf.org



CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO

POLICE DEPARTMENT
HEADQUARTERS
1245 3% Street
San Francisco. California 94158
LONDON N. BREED WILLIAM SCOTT
MAYCR CHIEF OF POLICE

March 30, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: United Playaz Grant Submission

The San Francisco Police Department (SFPD) has been working alongside United Playaz for the
past several years specifically related to their violence prevention efforts. Over the years, with
the expanded programs and services provided at their Clubhouse, United Playaz has outgrown
their current space. As a result, they have been able to secure a larger building in the same
neighborhood to provide services and are submitting this request for funding to assist with the
development of the facility to meet the needs of their clients.

As a violence prevention and youth development organization, United Playaz engages directly in
the community to provide alternative, positive programs in which youth can participate to
prevent them from entering — or reentering — the criminal justice system. From after-school
programs to providing community and crisis response services, the goal is to provide adult
support and academic enrichment with the goal of empowering youth to avoid social and cultural
pressures that are commonplace in many of our neighborhoods.

One of the most successful violence reduction programs coordinated by United Playaz in which
the SFPD partners is the annual gun buy back event held in December. Through this program,
members of the public are provided the opportunity to turn in guns, no questions asked, in return
for a specific dollar amount. The success of this program, which averages over 200 guns per
year, is integral to SFPD’s efforts to reduce gun violence. Our firm belief is that fewer guns on
the street will result in fewer gun violence-related crimes being committed, including injury
and/or fatal shootings. It is just one additional tool in our gun violence reduction strategy which
has resulted historically low injury and homicide by gun incidents in our City when compared to
what we experienced prior to 2009.

Funding obtained through this grant will provide the needed space for United Playaz to continue
their positive growth allowing for larger gatherings, supporting their Literacy Program, and to
expand their Adult Reentry program efforts.

Sincerely,

Lol 8.2
WILLIAM SCOTT
Chief of Police

fef



Mayor's Office of Housing and Community Development
City and County of San Francisco

London N. Breed
Mayor

Eric D. Shaw
Director

March 30, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my support for United Playaz’ application for capital support for the
acquisition and construction-related costs related to a potential new program space. United Playaz
(UP) is a San Francisco-based violence prevention and youth development organization. It provides
a comprehensive range of services to prepare vulnerable youth for higher education, employment,
and healthy living with a safe, nurturing, and collaborative environment. The organization’s most
significant public benefit outcome is safety: keeping children, youth, families, and its community
safe from violence. In this current year, the organization plans to acquire additional space to expand
its family literacy and adult re-entry programs that connect the formerly incarcerated with support,
resources, and referrals as they transition back into community.

As a past and current funder of United Playaz since 2005, the Mayor’s Office of Housing and
Community Development (MOHCD) has worked closely with UP over a period of many years.
The agency has demonstrated its capacity to manage government grants and implement high
quality, culturally competent programs. Their staff has extensive experience serving vulnerable
communities and neighborhood residents, and they have spent many years working to address core
issues important to low-income individuals and families. As a grantee and community partner, the
organization has been an integral part of our department’s efforts to provide stability and high-
quality services to the rapidly changing SOMA neighborhood.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions about this letter. I can be reached at (415) 701-
5584 or brian.chev@sfgov.org.

Sincerely,

Bran (hec
Brian Cheu
Director of Community Development

One South Von Ness Avenve, Fifth Floor, San Frandsco, CA 94103
Phone: 415.701.5500 Fox: 415.701.5501 TDD: 415.701.5503 www.sfmohcd.org



N Community
'\;(E,.Vision--'- i

March 23, 2022

Rudy Corpuz

Executive Director
United Playaz

1038 Howard Street

San Francisco, CA 94103

Re: NSI Acquisition Grant number: 2-2022
Dear Rudy,

Congratulations! | am pleased to inform you that United Playaz has been awarded a tentative
grant, pending successiul negotiations, in the amount of $750,000 from the Nonprofit
Sustainability Initiative (“NS1”), a program funded by the San Francisco Office of Economic and
Workiorce Development and administered by Community Vision Capital & Consulting
("Community Vision”), to support the acquisition of the property located at 1044 Howard Street.

A selection committee used the criteria for evaluation established in the program guidelines to
carelfully assess your application alongside others in the pool and approved the award.

Grant proceeds are required to be disbursed by February 28, 2023. Please review the
enclosure outlining pre- and post-closing conditions that will be included in the grant agreement.
Community Vision will administer the grant and will provide you with a formal grant agreement
incarporating the grant conditions and reporting requirements before closing. All NSI grants are
recoverable to ensure the funds are used to create permanent nonprofit space. Consequently, a
deed of trust and use rastriction will be required to secure the grant.

We are happy that the NSl is able to support United Playaz’ exciting project. We wish you

success as the project develops and look forward to following your progress. Please do not
hesitate to call if we might be of assistance as the project moves forward.

Sincerely,

!

e

Catherine Howard
President



LoNDON N. BREED
MAYOR

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
SAN FRANCISCO

April 6,2022

The Honorable Nancy Pelosi

Speaker of the House of Representatives
United States Capitol

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Madam Speaker,

I am writing in support of United Playaz's $2 million request to purchase and renovate a building
located at 1044 Howard Street to expand their violence prevention and youth development
programs. As you are aware, United Playaz has provided a safe and positive environment for
local youth in San Francisco for more than 25 years. Their team shares similar backgrounds with
the community they serve and their programs include academic enrichment and leadership
training to prevent kids from entering or re-entering the justice system.

The United Playaz Clubhouse, located nearby at 1038 Howard Street, currently serves more than
75 people each day and is equipped with a library, full-service recording studio, and recreational
meeting space for guests and staff. United Playaz requires additional space due to the growing
needs of the community. The funds requested will be invested towards an expansion of the
current literacy program and will offer a dedicated space to further develop the organization’s
reentry services for adults. The total cost of the project is $6 million, with the other $4 million
supporting structural improvements, capital investments, and ADA accessibility.

By maintaining a consistent space for kids who lack stability in other facets of their daily lives,
United Playaz supports our city’s diverse youth population and encourages them to form
friendships and develop bonds. United Playaz’s community presence across San Francisco has
resulted in Back-to-School supply giveaways, coastal clean-up days, removing guns from the
streets, and referring kids to job centers for internships and career advancement. Through the
organization’s work, young San Franciscans gain the knowledge needed to tackle social
pressures.

I appreciate your consideration of this request and thank you for your continued partnership in
addressing San Francisco’s most urgent needs.

Sincerely,

London N. Breed
Mayor

1 DR. CARLTON B. GOODLETT PLACE, RooM 200
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94102-4681
TELEPHONE: (415) 554-6141
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March 30, 2022

Office of Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi
San Francisco District Office

90 7' Street, Suite 2-800

San Francisco, CA 94103

RE: Support for United Playaz — Community Project Funding

To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf of the San Francisco Department of Children, Youth, and Their Families (DCYF), | would like to express
my support to United Playaz for the Community Project Funding Grant. United Playaz has been in San Francisco
for 25 years and has been a long-time grantee of DCYF.

Through their dedicated team, United Playaz provides San Francisco children and youth with mentorship, violence
prevention and justice services, as well as a consistent, positive environment for learning and activities in after
school programs. During the COVID-19 Pandemic, United Playaz stepped up to serve as a hub in our Community
Hubs Initiative—a citywide, neighborhood-based strategy to support students with high levels of need in grades
K-12 who utilized distance learning curriculum. Additionally, they provided in-person summer camps and
programs to engage and rebuild positive attitudes towards learning and social/emotional wellness after enduring
an uncertain and difficuit pandemic year.

United Playaz truly lives by the principle that “it takes the hood to save the hood,” consistently providing our
community’s children and youth with dependable and trusted spaces. They have only further proved this through
their critical partnership in the Community Hubs Initiative and Summer Learning Program. DCYF is pleased to
support United Playaz for this grant to fund the expansion of their programs.

Sincerely,

e

Maria Su, Psy.D.
Executive Director
Department of Children, Youth and Their Families

Department of Children, Youth and Their Families
1390 Market Street Suite 900 * San Francisco, CA 94102 * 628-652-7100 * www.dcyf.org



Mayor’s Office of Housing and Community Development
City and County of San Francisco

London N. Breed
Mayor

Eric D. Shaw
Director

March 30, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my support for United Playaz’ application for capital support for the
acquisition and construction-related costs related to a potential new program space. United Playaz
(UP) is a San Francisco-based violence prevention and youth development organization. It provides
a comprehensive range of services to prepare vulnerable youth for higher education, employment,
and healthy living with a safe, nurturing, and collaborative environment. The organization’s most
significant public benefit outcome is safety: keeping children, youth, families, and its community
safe from violence. In this current year, the organization plans to acquire additional space to expand
its family literacy and adult re-entry programs that connect the formerly incarcerated with support,
resources, and referrals as they transition back into community.

As a past and current funder of United Playaz since 2005, the Mayor’s Office of Housing and
Community Development (MOHCD) has worked closely with UP over a period of many years.
The agency has demonstrated its capacity to manage government grants and implement high
quality, culturally competent programs. Their staff has extensive experience serving vulnerable
communities and neighborhood residents, and they have spent many years working to address core
issues important to low-income individuals and families. As a grantee and community partner, the
organization has been an integral part of our department’s efforts to provide stability and high-
quality services to the rapidly changing SOMA neighborhood.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions about this letter. I can be reached at (415) 701-
5584 or brian.cheu@sfgov.org.

Sincerely,

Brian Cheu
Director of Community Development

One South Van Ness Avenue, Fifth Floor, San Frandsco, CA 94103
Phone: #15.701.5500 Ffox: 415.701.5501 TDD: 415.701.5503 www.sfmohed.org



CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO

POLICE DEPARTMENT
HEADQUARTERS
1245 37° Street .
San Francisco, California 94158 .
LONDOMN N. BREED WILLIAM SCOTT
MAYOR CHIEF OF POLICE

March 30, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: United Playaz Grant Submission

The San Francisco Police Department (SFPD) has been working alongside United Playaz for the
past several years specifically related to their violence prevention efforts. Over the years, with
the expanded programs and services provided at their Clubhouse, United Playaz has outgrown
their current space. As a result, they have been able to secure a larger building in the same
neighborhood to provide services and are submitting this request for funding to assist with the
development of the facility to meet the needs of their clients.

As a violence prevention and youth development organization, United Playaz engages directly in
the community to provide alternative, positive programs in which youth can participate to
prevent them from entering — or reentering — the criminal justice system. From after-school
programs to providing community and crisis response services, the goal is to provide adult
support and academic enrichment with the goal of empowering youth to avoid social and cultural
pressures that are commonplace in many of our neighborhoods.

One of the most successful violence reduction programs coordinated by United Playaz in which
the SFPD partners is the annual gun buy back event held in December. Through this program,
members of the public are provided the opportunity to turn in guns, no questions asked, in return
for a specific dollar amount. The success of this program, which averages over 200 guns per
year, is integral to SFPD’s efforts to reduce gun violence. Our firm belief is that fewer guns on
the street will result in fewer gun violence-related crimes being committed, including injury
and/or fatal shootings. It is just one additional tool in our gun violence reduction strategy which
has resulted historically low injury and homicide by gun incidents in our City when compared to
what we experienced prior to 2009.

Funding obtained through this grant will provide the needed space for United Playaz to continue
their positive growth allowing for larger gatherings, supporting their Literacy Program, and to
expand their Adult Reentry program efforts.

Sincerely,

Lol B2
WILLIAM SCOTT
Chief of Police

lef



‘West Bay Pilipinc Mulli Service Center
175 7th Street, San Francisco, CA 94103

{415) 431 6266

www.westbaycenter.org

6 Aprit 2022

Speaker Nancy Pelosi

Speaker of the House of Representatives
United States Capitol

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Speaker Pelosi,

My name is Carla Laurel and | am the Executive Director of West Bay Pilipino Multi-Service Center, the
oldest Fllipino led non profit in Northern California. We have been and continue to serve vulnerable
communities in the South of Market neighborhood for the past 50 years. We are an extended family and
imperative resource for many recent immigrant families in San Francisco.

| am writing this letter in support of United Playaz and their application for the Community Funding
Project to purchase 1044 Howard Street. We work very closely with United Playaz and know firsthand
the impact their program has made to thousands of community members over the years.

We have been working more collaboratively together these past couple of years by combining our youth
prograrms together to maximize our resources {o serve as many kids and families during the COVID-19
pandemic. They have always been generous with their resources and have continued to be responsive to
support not just their organization, but other organizations, including ours as wel! as the local
neighborhood school. United Playaz is one of the only organizations in San Francisco that was able to
acquire their current building to bring forth sustainability for their organization and the community. They
generously shared the blueprint with our organization so we have been able to acquire a new building,
and they also have shared their space with us to address space challenges to serve as many community
members as possible.

We know how deeply they need more space to continue their excellent work in the community. They
have always had a waitlist in their programs and | am confident that with the support of your funding to
help them acquire 1044 Howard, they will be able to serve and save more lives. We appreciate their
deep commitment and collaboration with us to help serve the community better.

West Bay is happy to support United Playaz in their expansion and hope you strongly consider them as a
recipient of these funds based on their amazing track record, consistent response to the most pressing
needs of the community, and their commitment to serving not just their organization but help support
others and the community as a whole.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Caria Laurel
Executive Director



o IV SATSE 2 LUPRETT oL e

N TG EXIT LSS o TV L7 07 S Fit ST S e ] SR
I LG sl & Lf T TS e b err A
STENAE 77 ATRG e At ST TR 7 S P oy GedT
Lot DY E e A i 7 sk i AT A
TN 7 GNE B 7 I A S e N
reo BAF 118 P e R stboed 5 A0
o LR ST D e T2 SFoadind it 0B JHA )
SR 5 257 LTI 5= N SFVVIE [P s TP,

Al 2 Bl The felvaedve It YU GA
GRS e e Gon B Tl 2ot/ 7 G2l Yoty
R s o7 s A et AN A
(B LY sty R S SN e A
TS ar Lot P R Ay 12 PRV A 7o onszes

Ve AILTIHIE o %//W/f A s f e S 1
A e A o AN oy F T TR

Vi
GIZTVE



	CommunityProjectFunding.OrganizationLetter.pdf
	United Playaz Support Letters.pdf
	Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer.pdf
	CommunityProject.LettersofSupport.pdf


